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PACER STACKTRAIN-OAKBROOK OFFICE RELOCATION 
  
 

The OAKBROOK Office for 
Pacer Stacktrain 

Has Moved 

December 4, 2000 
 

Our new location is: 
 

Pacer Stacktrain 
Oakbrook Pointe 

700 Commerce Dr. 
Suite 455 

Oakbrook, IL 60523 
 

Our main phone number will be: (630) 472-2940 
The Customer Service phone number will remain 1-800-876-7281. 

 
All direct phone numbers will stay in effect for a short time with a recording 

to advise you of the new number for the person you are contacting. 
 

All Phone numbers for Pacer staff will be sent separately. 
 

 
 


